----Original Message-----

From: Joanne Edmiston < Sent: June 30, 2024 12:25 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Aviary

External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Please save the Aviary!! It is such a special community space for these beautiful birds. They need to stay together as they may be traumatized by relocation.

I have been coming here with my kids since they were little and it holds a special place in our hearts. It is such a community treasure. What better way to teach our kids about caring for animals than treating these glorious birds with the respect and care they deserve!

Sincerely,

The Edmiston-Walton family Hamilton Sent from my iPhone